Suburban North Alano Board of Trustees Newsletter

- ANNUAL MEETING! Remember that? September 15 at 8pm. Find out the state of the Alano and meet your new board members.
- We would like to Welcome Matthew B., Hunter C., Bridgette M., Keith R., and Arnold G. to the Board of Trustees beginning in October!
- Thank you for your service to Nathan P., Jeremy S., Larry M., Pat S., and LeighF. who are leaving the Board.
- COVID: Masks should be worn inside the building by all who have not been vaccinated.
- The Omelette Breakfast is at 8am on October 10th at the Osseo Legion. The cost if \$9.00 per person and the Bake Sale will be held there.
- Baked items can be dropped off at the Legion the morning of the Omelette Breakfast or contact Jules R. to drop at her house the night before. See bulletin board for further info.
- > Gopher State Roundup has been cancelled this year.